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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF MAURITANIA, 19TH JANUARY 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Mauritania to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We commend Mauritania for strengthening the independence of the National Human Rights Commission in accordance with the Paris Principles. We also commend the implementation of programmes by the Government to finance women’s economic development in both urban and rural areas. 
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, Zambia wishes to recommend to Mauritania the following:

1. To accede to the 1954 Convention relating to the Status of Stateless Persons and to the 1961 Convention on the Reduction of Statelessness.
2. To put an end to harmful customary practices that prevented women and girls from fully enjoying their rights, particularly the right to own and inherit land.
3. To draft and enact legislation as a matter of priority to explicitly prohibit corporal punishment of children in all settings, including the home and as a sentence for a crime.
We wish to conclude by wishing Mauritania a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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